
Selectmen’s Minutes 
Non-Public Session 
25 March 2002 
9:00pm 

Mr. Sullivan made the motion to convene in non-public session under RSA 91:2 (a) to discuss personnel 
issues. Mr. Hines seconded the motion. The vote was unanimous and so moved. Those present included 
Jenifer Landman, Allen Hines, Lloyd Sullivan, (selectmen), Russell McAllister (Town Administrator), 
Brian Page (Police Chief), James Giguere (Sergeant). 
 
Mr. Page answered questions concerning review of a candidate for police officer posed by the Board.  Mr. 
Sullivan made the motion to approve the hiring of the candidate. Mr. Hines seconded the motion. The vote 
was unanimous and so moved. Messrs. Page and Giguere left the meeting. The Board next reviewed 
resumes for the position of Building Inspector. Several candidates were agreed upon. The TA was directed 
to schedule interviews for the candidates. 
 
The non-public session adjourned at approximately 9:30pm. 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
Russell McAllister 
Town Administrator 
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